
From: Ron Huxley [tammydog20@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 7 August 2013 12:52:12 PM 
To: Lithgow City Council 
Subject: attention general manager submission LEP2013 
 
My name is Ron Huxley of 20 Saville street Portland and I am writing to object to proposed heritage 
listing of my home property 
If my home,and those of my neighbours, ever had any heritage significance, it has long since 
disappeared due to external painting and the many renovations carried out over the years. 
I also believe that the physical description, as shown, is flawed. The rear skillion was not originally 
enclosed nor was the 'verandah infills'.The home does not have a garage. It seems to me the report 
was written without informed knowledge. 
In the event of listing I have very real concerns regarding the devaluation of my property. If 
there had been even a suggestion of council's intentions I would never had considered the purchase. 
Please advise me when this matter is to be discussed in council, as I will be in attendance and 
prepared to speak. If there is any proposal relating to the cement works property would you likewise 
advise when it is to be discussed. 
  
I can be contacted either by email or phone 0418600653 
thankyou 
Ron Huxley 
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